
 
 

RESPONSE TO COUNCILLOR QUESTIONS 
MEETING OF THE PORT PHILLIP CITY COUNCIL  DATE  16 September 2020 
 
Item 7.1- Response to Joint Letter regarding inadequate Vehicle Parking 
- G12+ Domain Precinct Residents' Group 
 
 

Question from Cr Brand 

How many public car spaces are going to be lost to the area as a result of the two 
commercial parking stations going in?  

 

Response 

The two commercial parking stations in the precinct they have apparently been development 
proposals issued with planning permits sometime in the recent past. How many public car 
spaces are going to be lost to the area because of that? 
  
I can advise that there will be a reduction of 563 commercially operated off street car parking 
spaces, as  result of the redevelopment of these properties. This is broken down as follows: 
 

1. 13-21 Palmerston Crescent: 339 car parking spaces  
2. 2 Bowen Crescent: 224 Car parking spaces  

 

 

*Please note: answers to any questions in Public Question Time which were answered at the 
meeting are included in the minutes of that meeting. 


